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Hello, my name is Theresa Stuvaints Green and I am one very proud parent of one 
very bright, tenacious, and sensitive 3rd grader name Dylan. She is truly the light 
that shines in my life and I am so blessed to say that I am her mother.  

This is our 4th year here starting with Kindergarten and the road has been an 
interesting one indeed. Thanks to all the support that the teachers in prior grades 
have given us is what led to my interest in becoming a member of the PTO. I 
wanted to participate in some small way however significant in the process that 
helps build a stronger bond between parents, students, and teachers. I whole-
heartedly believe in having a great parent-teacher relationship because without the 
that support our children would not be able to flourish to their full potential and the 
teachers would feel more comfortable knowing that they too have the support they 
need which will make their jobs a lot better and rewarding.  

The PTO is a great way to start and I believe that my addition to the team will be a 
great one. I have worked with the Commonwealth of PA for the past 9 years as a 
Supervisor with the Department of Human Services. Before this, I had the pleasure 
of being a Staff Accountant for Education Management Corp. and before that with 
Mellon Bank through transition to Citizens bank in a Finance role.  

I went to school at Alabama A&M in Huntsville, Al and then decided to go back to 
school after the birth of my daughter through Kaplan University online to earn my 
MS in Accounting with an emphasis in Forensic Accounting. This was a great way 
for me to stay in the loop in case I decide to get back in a Financial role with the 
Commonwealth. Plus, it was very flexible for me with a new bundle of joy.  

Education and its facilitators are important and it is something to know that 
YSWPCS and families are equally important here and I feel great to be a part of 
something so wonderful. See you all soon and I look forward to meeting and 
engaging with everyone at either a PTO meeting, your community, or through the 
hallways of YSWPCS.  

 

Thank you  

Theresa Stuvaints Green 


